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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received special 

awards this week:

Reception – Stanley, Esme, Alice

Year 1 – Ethan, Rebecca, Ruben

Year 2 – Freya, Millie, Phoebe

Year 3 – Ned, Jacob, Leo

Year 4 – Oliver, Libbie, Noah

Year 5 – Ethan, Max, Callum

Year 6 – All of Year 6,
All of Year 6
All of Year 6

We light a candle and enjoy the flickering light
the fragrance and warmth it creates.

But without the spark that ignites
There will be no flame.

Without the wax
the source of power the wick will not burn.

Without the flame 
There will be no fragrance no warmth, no light.

And so with us, Lord
You are the catalyst that ignites us

And the fuel that sustains us.
You fill us with your fragrance

As you enter our lives.
You empower us

to carry your flame in our hearts
To be the fragrance, warmth and 

light of your love in this dark world.

Message from the Headteacher

Well done to our Year 6 who all coped
fantastically this week with their SATs.
Today they have picnicked in the park and
enjoyed playing games. Next week they’re
off to their WOW Day at the Snowzone,
followed by bowling. They will also be
presenting their entrepreneur project to the
‘Dragon’s Den’ panel on Friday.

Today the children have brought in their
cakes for the ‘Bake Off’. The judges were
very impressed with all of the
entries and found it difficult to 
pick the winners. 
The Bake Off results will be 
announced at the Fete tomorrow.

This week our Year 5’s took part in a
Partnership Rugby Tournament at Chipping
Norton Rugby Club. They played brilliantly
and made us all very proud.

Please come and support our fantastic PTA
on Saturday at the Summer Fete. Please
come along to support the school, no matter
the weather!

The 2019/20 Holiday List has been sent 
via Parentpay and is available 

on the school website.



Huge congratulations to three of

our Year 5 pupils, Will, Ethan and

Fin, who have learnt all of their

Year 5/6 spellings and received a

very special Head Teachers

award.

Anna gave him a cuddly puppy for
baby Archie, just like the one she
always has with her to help her
through treatment.

On Tuesday, Prince Harry paid a visit to
the John Radcliffe hospital where he
carried out a tour of the children's wards.
Then Anna and her mum, along with two
other girls and their mums, got to meet
him in a private room away from the
press. We had a wonderfully exciting
time!
He was so lovely with the children, asking
about their treatment and experiences.





DATES FOF THE SUMMER TERM

w/c 13th May SATS week for Year 6
Saturday 18th May SCHOOL FETE please see poster attached 
Thursday 23rd May Year 6 WOW Day

Friday 24th May
Year 2 Dino Day in school
Elmer Day – Reception Class

HALF TERM 27TH MAY TO 31ST MAY   RETURN TO SCHOOL 3RD JUNE
Wednesday 5th June Class Group Photographs

Thursday 6th June
Year 4 trip to Living Rainforest
Year 6 Confirmation in church

10th – 21st June Year 6 Entrepreneur fortnight

Wednesday 12th June Coffee Morning for new Reception Class parents 
at 10am

12th – 14th June Year 4 Everdon Trip
Monday 17th June Choir to Dorchester Abbey

Thursday 20th June

Coffee Morning for new Reception Class parents 
at 10am

Year 5 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm

Sunday 23rd June First Holy Communion

Monday 24th June Year 4 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm

Tuesday 25th June
Year 1 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm
Reception Class trip to Hill End (new)

Wednesday 26th June
Year 2 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm

Chipping Norton Transition Day 

Thursday 27th June

Chipping Norton Transition Day 
New Reception children visit am
Whole School changeover day
New Parents’ Meeting at 2.30pm
Year 6 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm

Friday 28th June Year 3 (Sept 2019) Curriculum Meeting at 2.30pm

Thursday 4th July SPORTS DAY (further details to follow) 

Friday 5th July Year 6 at IMPS, Horton Hospital

Tuesday 9th July School Music Concert

Friday 12th July PTA Disco and Camp Out 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Performance to parents 

Thursday 18th July Afternoon Tea Party for Mrs Pickford’s 
retirement, 1.30pm. All welcome.

Friday 19th July
End of Year Mass in church.

Finish for Summer holidays at 12.05pm


